
 

Year 2 (Owls) Autumn 2 

THE GUNPOWDER PLOT 

This half term we will be covering 
these areas of the curriculum. 
Please ask us if you have any 

questions about this term’s topic. 

English and SPAG: 

In SPAG, Owls will be learning to spell a range of 

words using different spelling rule. 

Furthermore, the children will be learning what 

nouns, adjectives and verbs are. They will use 

these to help them learn about expanded noun 

phrases. 

In our English lessons, Year 2 will be writing an 

information text about Guy Fawkes and they 

will be writing a report about The Gunpowder 

Plot.  

Music: 

Owls will be working with Mrs Avison 

and Mrs Chadburn to explore music. 

Art: 

Owls will be completing 

art work based on 

fireworks and Bonfire 

Night. 

History (TOPIC):  

Owls will be learning about the different 

events that happened in the Gunpowder Plot. 

Year 2 will also be learning about Guy Fawkes 

and who he was. 

 

Science: 

Years 2’s topic in science is ‘Uses of Everyday 

Materials’. Owls will be learning the properties 

of materials and how they are used in different 

things. 

Maths: 

Owls will be learning to 

subtract numbers up to 

one hundred, calculating 

problems including 

addition and subtraction 

and we will be learning 

how to use models to add 

and subtract. 

Furthermore, we will 

continue to learn out 2 x 

table and start our 5 x 

table. 

R.E 

Later in the term, Owls will 

be learning the Christmas 

Story. Year 2 will spend 

time rehearsing their 

Christmas nativity. 

 

Computing: 

Owls will be learning key typing and 

word processing skills. 

 

P.E. 

Year Two will be learning dance with our new 

coach. She will be working with your child every 

Tuesday. Please make sure P.E kits are in 

school. 


